
Lyme patients
must pay

out-of-pocket
for long-lasting

treatment.
Since the CDC denies the existence of chronic Lyme, 

insurance companies are not required to cover 
costs related to the disease. Patients spend on 

average $53,000 per year out-of-pocket for tests, 
doctor visits, pharmaceuticals, and supplements.
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